Grab Bag & Cookies by the Pound Sale 2025

December 6, 2025, is the Saturday that the ladies have their
sale of the surprise boxes/grab bags.

They would appreciate your donations of new or gently used items.
Please bring your items to the donation bin in the Fireside Room
or the church office. The ladies need time to get everything wrapped.
Please make sure all items are clean and thank you to
all who have donated so far!

Last year at the same time, we also sold cookies by the pound,
and we will do that again this year.

This is a very good fundraiser. If you are interested in being the
chairperson for the cookies by the pound sale,
please let Lynn Koenig or Karen Brock know.

Also last year, some of you who are crafters set up your own booths.
If you are interested in doing that again, please let me know.




